



PRESS RELEASE For Immediate Release Contact: Ruth Scott (815) 748-2090 July 31, 2020

Remote Ward 6 Meeting Scheduled for August 5, 2020

The public is invited to a remote Sixth Ward meeting with Alderman Mike Verbic on August 5, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. to discuss concerns or issues within DeKalb.

Alderman Verbic will provide opening remarks and there will be follow-up discussions from the July 22nd meeting regarding maintenance and planning for streets, the Knolls special service area, a proposal for stop signs at the Knolls North/South three-way intersection, fireworks, and other Ward Six activities. Time will be allotted for citizen comment.

Please contact Alderman Verbic at mike.verbic@cityofdekalb.com for remote access information, and to provide other topics for discussion, which will be presented at the meeting and the feedback shared when possible.